
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Thomas, AM 
Chair, Finance Committee 
National Assembly for Wales 
Cardiff Bay 
CARDIFF 
CF99   1NA 
 
 
 
Dear Simon 
 
Draft Public Services Ombudsman (Wales) Bill 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 4 October 2016. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that I am very happy to proceed with the work to provide the 
financial information required for the Regulatory Impact Assessment, and I look forward 
to working once again with Assembly officials on this. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Nick Bennett 
Ombudsman 
 

Our  ref:   NB/SMH  
 

    Ask for: Susan Hudson  

Your ref:         01656 641153 
 

 

Date:   11 October 2016      susan.hudson@ombudsman-wales.org.uk 


